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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I have the great pleasure of working with our School Council pupils and we meet together every two weeks: to-
day, we had a very special guest... 
Mrs Morris, our newly appointed Deputy Head has spent the day with us in school, meeting all the children and 
staff, and she also got the chance to meet the children from School Council. The children asked lots of brilliant 
questions and Mrs Morris provided lots of great answers which will hopefully help the children prepare for this 
change later in the summer. Mrs Morris thoroughly enjoyed the experience and as usual, our children gave a very 
good account of themselves and our school. 
 
It will be Mrs Stevens last week at Woodloes next week and we are all facing this with mixed emotions. We will all 
want to thank her and wish her well for the future but we are also going to be very sad to see her leave. She will 
be out and about on the playground next week and I am sure she will be happy to see as many of you as possi-
ble before she goes. 

Many thanks for your continuing support.          Andy Mitchell (Head Teacher 

Year 4 Warwick Walk 

This week, Year 4 had a lovely time on their 
Anglo-Saxon and Viking Walk into Warwick. 
For the day, we were Viking spies, surveying 
Warwick on its low hill to see how best we 
could attack. Throughout the morning, we 
walked around different historic spots that and 
focused on what aspects could date back to 
Anglo Saxon times. Thankfully, the weather 
held up and the sun shone for both classes and 
we made the most of the morning out. 

 
Miss De Araujo and Mrs Skirvin 

Attendance News  
  
 
 
Highest class attendance for last week—Class 2L
(Miss Lyons) with 99.1% 
 
Whole school attendance to date - 95% (school tar-
get 96.5%) 
 
Pupils with 100% to date 64 pupils = 15.3%  

What I love about Woodloes …… 
 
 

‘Playing with my friends 
and building dens’ 

 
Jayden RV 

Year 3 Assembly 

We were so delighted with the enthusiasm and energy the Year 3 children put into 
their year group assembly this week. They have covered so many different areas of 
learning within the topic theme of ‘The Romans In Britain’ and were able to share this 
with their families in our assembly. The children sang beautifully, shared their history 
facts, calculated Roman numerals, discussed balanced Roman meals, created stun-
ning mosaic floors and even played pentatonic melodies using xylophones. They also 
spoke French with Mr Mitchell and performed a Roman attack and defence dance 
with a partner. 

We are very proud of each and every one of the children for working together and 
producing a wonderful representation of what our Year 3 
curriculum looks like. Thank you to everyone who came 
along to watch and support the children. We hope you 
were able to learn something about the Romans too! 

Mrs May and Miss Gabel 



Friday 24th March 2023 

Focus on Excellence- Year 5 
 
Year 5 have been enjoying our class text 'Holes' this half term. We've 
made predictions using the front and back cover of the book and written 
some creative leaflets persuading parents to send their children to 
Camp Green Lake. After a build-up of writing skills and drama, we are 
now in the process of writing our own amazing stories based on the 
novel using a range of sentence types and figurative language.  
We will celebrate our fabulous learning this half term by watching the 
film next week.      
      

Miss Goodrick 
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Other News 

Travelling to School                
We are requesting that our families be mindful of keeping pathways and dropped kerbs 
clear when parking on road in the streets around school. Many of our families walk into 
school and require access for wheelchairs and pushchairs alike and to ensure families 
can cross roads safely. Also, please can we remind those in cars to not park on the zigzag lines in front of the 
school and ensure you are parking safely. Thank you for support. 

Contacting School                  
We contacted all parents this week to advise of ongoing issues with our phone lines, thank you 
for your patience during this time, please can we ask you to continue to report pupil absences 
via email by 9am each morning of the absence, including your child’s full name, class and full 
details of the reason for the absence, please send these to admin5207@welearn365.com. We 
hope to have the phones back up and running after the Easter break. 

Upcoming Activities 

 Safeguarding and Online Safety Message 
 
Conflict between parents is normal, but if exposure is fre-
quent, intense and poorly resolved, this can have a damag-
ing impact on children, resulting in long- term mental health 
issues and emotional, social, behavioural and academic 

problems as they grow up. 
 

If you're struggling with your relationship, remember that you're not 
alone - we all have arguments, it's how they're resolved that mat-
ters ...things can get better. 
 

For help with your relationship, visit https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/
familyrelationships or call the Family Information Service on  
01926 742 274  

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/familyrelationships
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/familyrelationships

